ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL
NOTICE
EDB Announcement and School Class Arrangements for Parents

E/IC/SC/19/82
20" November, 2019

Dear Parents,

Due to current social uncertainty and the serious traffic situation, parents should pay
attention to announcements from the EDB and updated messages from our school’s website.
Please ensure your child reads about student safety on the school website before they
proceed to school. All after school classes and classes on Saturday will be held as
usual. Parents should pay close attention to the latest transport situation. If you
have any inquiries, please contact our school. Parents should provide an updated contact

phone number to our school in order to get SMS messages from our school.

Yours sincerely,

ﬂjﬁeﬁ;iﬂ.
Ng Sui Lan
Headmistress

Reply Slip E/IC/SC/19/82

EDB Announcement and School Class Arrangements for Parents

Dear Headmistress,

I acknowledge the above arrangement.

Student’s Name: ( )

Parent’s Signature:

Parent’s Name:

Contact Phone No. :

Date:
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